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Dear Children, Parents and Carers,

I cannot believe it is December already, but school is definitely getting into the festive spirit –

our School Council decorated the Christmas Trees in the main entrance and the hall and 

various Elves have been spotted in different classrooms...

It was lovely to welcome so many parents, carers and grandparents to our Year 3 celebration 

café this morning. Year 3 did an amazing job of sharing their learning in history, art and English 

– the Stone Age stories were fantastic! Year 3 have also been set a challenge of trying to 

compete against me in an end of year Times Table Competition! There is more exciting news 
regarding times tables in this week's newsletter.

Next week is a busy week in school with a visit to the theatre for our Year 2 children and a visit 

to Burghley House for our Year 1 children. Providing these experiences is something that is at 

the heart of our curriculum and something we think is incredibly important. We all hope that 
they have an amazing time.

Have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes,

Mrs Bowyer (Headteacher)

From the Headteacher’s Office…



Dates for your diary

December

Christmas dinner & jumper 

day – Thursday 15th 
December

EYFS Nativity – Friday 16th 

December @1.30

Last day of term –

Wednesday 21st December 
SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1:30PM

Autumn Term Year Group

Celebration Cafes

We would like to invite parents and 

carers to join us, in the School Hall 

for our new Celebration 

Cafes. Come and join us to share 

in your children’s learning and for 

coffee and a cake!

All Celebration Cafes will take 

place from 9-10am

Year 4: Friday 9th December

Reception 2023

If you have a child born between 1st 

September 2018 & 31st August 2019 
you need to apply for their primary 

school place before 15th January 2023. 
Please use this link to make your 

application with Peterborough City 

Council.
Primary school admissions - September 

2023 - Peterborough City Council
If you would like to look around the 

EYFS area, please email the office to 

arrange an appointment.

Christmas Disco!
Date TBC

We are hoping to hold a Christmas Disco for EYFS & KS1, and KS2. Please make sure you are signed up to 
ParentPay.com (user details available from the office, please email office@rps.pkat.co.uk). We will text everyone 

when the payment goes live, tickets are limited and offered on a first-come-first-served basis.

Thank you.

https://www.peterborough.gov.uk/residents/schools-and-education/school-admissions/starting-school-in-reception
mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk


Year 3's Savage Stone Age Assembly

Using our resilience skills, we 

created our own wood and flint 

Stone Age. We were used saws 

and vice!

Welcome to the Year 3 assembly, we have thoroughly 
enjoyed learning all about the savage Stone Age. We created 

non-chorological reports about what it would be like to live in 
the Stone Age. Would you have survived in the Stone Age?



Our Flag Fen Adventure

We loved v isiting Flag Fen and becoming true Stone Age 

people. Some of the activ ities we enjoyed were making our 
own paint for cave paintings, seeing how houses were 

created through wattle and daub and making clay pots –

even Rocky made one!

We used berries, charcoal 

and chalk to create our 

cave painting onto rocks 

like true Stone Age 

people.



Our focus text for this term

We have been using 

the Stone Age Boy to 

help influence our 

own adventure stories. 

Our characters have 
all travelled to the 

Stone Age in many 

bizarre ways and have 

fought beasts to 

escape back home!



Our art journey so far

We created our own versions of Woolly 

Mammoths using our own natural paint 

and charcoal.

Inspired by The First Drawing, we explored 

colour mixing in more depth by focusing on 

blending together tertiary colours and 

creating shades and tints.



Congratulations to this week's 
Practice Champions. Our 

Practice Parrot makes sure that 

he really knows his times tables 
by practising them at home 

again and again. He is always 
on Times Table Rockstars trying 

to beat his best score. He knows 

that by practising over and 
over, his brain will make new 

and stronger links that will help 
him remember things in the 

future.

Our HPL Stars of Week

Snowy Owls: Alex

Red Kites: Dominyus

Yellowbill Kites: Albie

Goshawks:Grace

Sea Eagles: ShammahMerlin Falcons: Leticia

Martial Eagles: OnelPeregrine Falcons: Milena

Eastern Ospreys: Hope

Western Ospreys: Rylee

Golden Kestrels: Hano

Spotted Kestrels: Ivan

Sparrowhawks: Rada

Barn Owls: Kayla



Across Key Stage 2, we 

hold weekly 'battles' on 

Times Tables Rockstars. 

Here are this week's 

winners – congratulations!

In other, very exciting news, 

Ravensthorpe Primary are moving up the 

leader board against all the other 

school's in Peterborough. Our 

challenge, for next week, is to break into 
the top 20!

Whole 

school 

data



Reminder

Don't forget to email your child's 
personal bests into the office so we 

can celebrate them with you 
office@rps.pkat.co.uk

mailto:office@rps.pkat.co.uk














Forgotten items

If you bring a water bottle, lunch 
box, coat etc to the school office 
for your child after 8:45am we will 
no longer be able to take these 

items to classrooms.

Children will come to the office 
to collect their belongings at 

breaktime. Due to this change, 
please ensure forgotten items are 

brought to the office before 
10:30am or your child will not get 

them.

Thank you

Parking

If you drive to school to 
drop off or collect your 

child, please make sure you 
park legally and safely. Do 
not block paths, roads or 

our neighbour's driveways.

Thank you



Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Declan

10

Elliot

6
Oliver D

8

Elizabeth

10

Florence

9



Medicine in school

Due to health and safety, cough sweets are no longer allowed in school, as they 

are a choking hazard.

In line with our policy, we are able to administer prescribed medicines, Piriton, 

Paracetamol (Calpol) and Ibuprofen in school. Parents/Carers MUST complete a 

consent form which can be found under the 'Useful Links' tab on the website. It is 
the responsibility of the child to come to the office at agreed times for 

medication.



School 
Uniform

It has been fantastic to see 

the children looking so smart 

in their uniforms at the start of 

term.  Thank you to all of our 

families for your ongoing 
support 

Year 1 – 5 

uniform

Reception (Owls) Uniform 

and PE Kit for Years 1-6

In Years 1- 6, the PE uniform should be worn on:

Year 1: Monday and Tuesday

Year 2: Tuesday and Friday

Year 3: Thursday and Friday

Year 4: Wednesday (swimming) and Friday
Year 5: Monday and Wednesday

Year 6: Tuesday and Thursday

Year 6 

uniform

Please note: earrings cannot be worn on PE days. If children are wearing 

earrings they will be asked to remove them. (We will not be responsible 
for any loss.) Small stud earrings may be worn on non PE days.


